
Steina and Woody Vasulka
Rte 6, Box 100
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Steina and Woody,

Middlebury College
Middlebury, VT 05753
July 29, 1983

Gerry was kind enough to ask you whether or not it might be
possible for you to spend a period of time here as
artists/teachers-in-residence, and you were kind enough to
consider the possibility . In the meantime there was a change of
marching orders here and the available money was spent on another
project . The money should be available again in the future,
however, and when it does I will contact you again to see if
there is an ylway that we can persuade you to leave beautiful Santa
Fe for beautiful Vermont .

In the meantime, I wish you all the very best .

Ted Perry


